


Oglala Sioux Tribe 

Environmental Protection Program 


PO Box 2008 * Pine Ridge, South Dakota 57770 


TO: RC Solid Waste Ops-Recycling EdUC~~ Bjth-Anne Ferley 

FR: OST/EPP Director - Suzy Mestet~/ I V 

RE: Letter of Commitment & Support 

DT: November 5, 2012 

I am sending this memo to show that I am in full support and committed to using 
and promoting the Rapid City Solid Waste Operations Recycling Education Center. 
I look forward to working with you and your facility on the efforts of recycling. 
Thank you 

Phone: 605-867-5236 * Fax: 605-867-1845 



Zion Lutheran School and Preschool                                           
Priscilla Sayles                       Telephone 605-342-5749 
Principal                   Fax 605-342-4469 
4550 South Highway 16                 zion@rapidnet.com 
Rapid City, SD  57701                 zionrc.org 

Knowing Jesus, Growing in Faith, Serving God’s Children 
 
 
 
November 28, 2012 
 

Zion Lutheran School would be interested in a partnership with Beth-Anne 
Ferley, Recycling Educator for the City of Rapid City Solid Waste Division as she 
applies for an Environmental Education grant from the EPA. It is our 
understanding that this grant would be used for the indoor furnishings of the 
Education Center at the landfill.  

It is also our understanding that through this grant Rapid City Solid Waste 
Division will be constructing a Recycling Education Center as part of a Citizen 
Campus. The Education Center will be filled with hands-on learning tools, 
education lessons, garden supplies and tools, and service learning activities that 
will be used to increase knowledge and awareness of the three R’s: reduce-reuse-
recycle and environmental sustainability.  South Dakota Education Standards 
will be addressed for third grade science, technology, environment and society.  
Standard  3.S.1.1 especially focuses on students recognizing ways to reduce reuse 
recycle and reduce consumption of natural resources.  These standards will be 
the main emphasis of the Education Center. This grant will focus on third grade 
students, of which Zion will participate.  Future focus will include preschool 
through fifth grade students.  All of our teachers have expressed and interest in 
this project and plan to participate as the project is completed.  The Education 
Center would be used to support our teachers in their lessons and to change 
students recycling behaviors. 

Currently Zion is in the beginning phases of a recycling program for our 
church and school.   Zion’s current enrollment is 166 students.  However we will 
also include members of our church’s youth group in our recycling program.   

We look forward to working with Beth-Anne Ferley as this project 
progresses.  
 

In service to the Master Teacher, 

Priscilla Sayles 
Principal 
 
 


